
 

 

Cannon County Schools 
301 West Main Street 
Woodbury, TN 37190 

Phone: (629) 201-4801  Fax: (629) 201-4830 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   

 

January 16, 2025 
 

Cannon County Schools CLOSED on Friday, January 17, 2025 
 

WOODBURY, TN—Cannon County Schools will be closed on Friday, January 

17, 2025, due to continued hazardous driving conditions on several roads.  

  

Director of Cannon County Schools, Ms. Bonnie Patterson, stated, "Cannon 

County Schools will be CLOSED on Friday, January 17, 2025, due to continued 

hazardous conditions on many of our county roads. This will be our 8th inclement 

weather day. We have driven roads throughout the county, and while some have 

improved, we still have too many impacted by snow and ice.”   

 

For media inquiries, please contact Ms. Bonnie Patterson, Director of Cannon 

County Schools, at 629-201-4815 or at bonnie.patterson@ccstn.net for local 

Cannon County Schools information. 
 


